
Report for Work Party for 2023 

The work party meet each month on the third Saturday between 9 and noon. We 

carry out a variety of jobs in and around the church and St John’s Hall.  Including 

clearing roof and ground level gullies, refixing wood blocks, painting steps and 

replenishing safety tape, sorting out issues with toilet doors and the hall stage 

curtain.  Tidying church and hall borders, cutting the hall, varnishing the hall floor in 

August and keeping the memorial garden tidy. 

 

A big thank you to all work party members for their hard work and expertise. New 

members are always welcome to join us. 

 

David Dean 

 


